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I hope everyone’s new year is 
getting off to a great start! The 
association is working hard 
getting the coving repairs 
completed for this year; and 
I’m confident that the lake 
will be re-opened on time for 
boating in early May. We had 
a great discussion with resi-
dents at the last board meeting 
regarding the coving repairs. 
How the lots were selected 
for repair and costs associated 
with this project were dis-
cussed. The association will 
be developing a comprehen-
sive plan now that we have 
been able to view the damage 
below the water line, for the 
next time we lower the lake.

The Board of Directors’ elec-
tion is coming up; and the 
deadline for placing your 
name on the ballot is Febru-
ary 10, 2023, by 3pm. Once 
the new Board is elected, all 

committee members will need 
to re-apply for their com-
mittees by early May. I urge 
anyone considering running 
for the board to join a com-
mittee.  This will benefit the 
community in many ways. 
First, we always need folks to 
participate at the committee 
level. This is important work 
that comes from the members 
and is overseen by the board.  
Secondly, members who run 
for the board, who have pre-
viously volunteered at the 
committee level, have a better 
understanding of how SVLA 
is governed. Lastly, being on 
a committee can give you a 
leg up when running for the 
Board of Directors, as folks 
will know who you are and 
what you stand for.  

Have a great month, and as 
always, hope to see you all at 
the next open meeting!


